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CITY OF RICHMOND

REPORT TO COUNCIL

TO: Richmond City Council DATE: March 22nd, 2000
FROM: Mayor Greg Halsey-Brandt, Chair

General Purposes Committee
FILE: 0970-01/00

RE: FIVE YEAR FINANCIAL PLAN

The General Purposes Committee, at its meeting held on Monday, March 20th, 2000, considered
the attached report, and recommends as follows:

COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION

(1) That the year 2000 Operating Budget be adjusted to reflect a total reduction in
expenditures of the $80,000 realized through the elimination of the vacant
Manager, Purchasing & Insurance position.

(2) That staff make the necessary changes to the 5 Year Financial Plan for Year 2000
Budget adjustments and include the document as part of the public consultation
process.

Mayor Greg Halsey-Brandt, Chair
General Purposes Committee

Attach.

VARIANCE

Please note that staff recommended the following as Parts (2) and (3), which were referred to
the Finance Select Committee for review.

(2) That subject to verification by the external auditors of the availability of 1999 surplus
funding, an additional $175,000 be allocated to the Year 2000 Consulting Fees Budget -

(3) That subject to verification by the external auditors of the availability of 1999 surplus
funding, that Council give staff direction regarding the re-allocation of the balance of the
$600,000 requested for Year 2000 Consulting Fees Budget (up to approximately
$425,000) towards the Year 2000 budget.










